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Dear A. SECAL:

We would like to thank you for your valuable contribution as an occasional Per
Diem TEACHER ('O' status) during this past year and make
special note of your contribution to the New York City Public Schools. We
anticipate that there wilt be a need for Per Diem substitutes for the 2007-2008
school year.
Please be advised that your name is on a list for the schools where you worked
during the past school year. This list has been used to call you for work in the
2006-200'7 school year and will continue to be used to call you for work in the
2007 -2008 school year.
We believe that there will be as much work for occasional Per Diem substitutes
during the 200'7-2008 school year as was available in the 2006-2007 school year.
We anticipate that the economic terms and conditions of your employment in the
2007 29_QB schoolllear-will-be subsJanliall: tne-saroc as inthej00,6 20O7seholl
year.
It is hoped that your summer will be pleasant and restful. We look forward to
welcoming you back next year.

Sincerely,
Renee Harper
Director,
Sub Central
DTVISION OF HUMAN RESOURCES


